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    15 February 2019 

 
       Dear Shipmates, family and friends,  
 

A reminder that the Annual Scrap Iron Flotilla Association lunch  
is scheduled for Friday, 22 March 2019.  

 
Cost remains at $35 per person for a three course meal, with  

drinks at bar prices.   Reservations are crucial, so please email us at 
scrapironflotillaassociation@gmail.com or ring Chris on 0412 832 148. 

 

Our speaker this year is Captain Mike Oborn CSM RAN 
 Commanding Officer, HMAS Cerberus.  

 
The venue is the William Angliss College Restaurant,  

550 Little Lonsdale Street. Melbourne 
 

Please arrive at 1200 for a 1230 start.  
The lunch will conclude at approximately 1400.   

 

 
The William Angliss College is a very short walk from the  

Southern Cross Railway Station or the 86 tram to Docklands.  
 

Off-street parking is very limited. 
 

We look forward to seeing you at the lunch this year. 
 
              Yours aye, 

                
             Terry Makings – President           Chris Banfield - Secretary 

Our Patron: Admiral Chris Barrie AC  
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